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1.	IPCC’s	first	response	to	the	need	of	
regional	informa=on	

•  WriYen	in	response	to	lack	
of	regional	informa1on	in	
SAR	

•  But	countries	insisted	that	it	
cannot	have	addi1onal	
informa1on	beyond	SAR	

The	Regional	Impacts	of	Climate	Change:	An	Assessment	of	Vulnerability	
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2.	Regional	stakeholders	and	their	
expecta=ons	

•  Local	and	regional	policy	makers	(mayors!)	
•  Businesses	
•  NGOs	
•  “Normal	people”	

•  Huge	focus	on	adapta1on	needs	and	op1ons	
•  Growing	interest	in	opportuni1es	for	
mi1ga1on	
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2.	Regional	stakeholders	and	their	
expecta=ons	

•  TAR,	AR4,	AR5	have	all	been	very	rich	in	
regional	informa1on,	on	climate,	impacts	and	
adapta1on	op1ons	

•  Are	these	reports	being	used	to	the	full	extent	
possible?	



IPCC,	2013:	Annex	I:	Atlas	of	Global	and	
Regional	Climate	Projec1ons	[van	Oldenborgh,	
G.J.,	M.	Collins,	J.	Arblaster,	J.H.	Christensen,	J.	
Marotzke,	S.B.	Power,	M.	Rummukainen	and	
T.	Zhou	(eds.)].		

Mediterranean	warming	Dec-Feb	for	different	scenarios	(IPCC	AR5)	
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3.	The	limits	of	the	“GHG	–	climate	–	
impact	–	response”	paradigm	

•  Through	downscaling,	observed	or	expected	
impacts	can	be	linked	to	anthropogenic	CC	

•  But	most	regions	need	to	understand	their	
own	vulnerability,	risk	levels,	and	adapta1on	
op1ons	first	–	the	CC	signal	is	not	the	main	
prerequisite	for	this	analysis	

•  Also,	regions	need	to	relate	CC	to	other	
forcings	of	environmental	change	(land	use	
change,	pollu1on…)	
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3.	The	limits	of	the	“GHG	–	climate	–	
impact	–	response”	paradigm	

•  Regional	assessments	for	adapta1on	have	
focused	on	“precise”	climate	informa1on	
(“how	much	more	runoff”,	“how	long	
heatwaves”)	at	high	spa1otemporal	resolu1on	

•  This	may	have	delayed	implementa1on	(“we	
do	not	know	enough”,	“we	first	need	beYer	
regional	climate	models”)	
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3.	The	limits	of	the	“GHG	–	climate	–	
impact	–	response”	paradigm	

•  The	tradi1onal	view	has	given	the	impression	
that	only	well-detected	and	well-aYributed	
impacts	are	“real”	

•  But	in	fact	many	more	impacts	are	perceived	
by	regional	actors,	despite	lacking	rigorous	
detec1on	and	aYribu1on	
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4.	IPCC	regional	lookalikes	

•  Many	regions	find	that	a	regional	assessment	
body	is	helpful	and	feasible:	
– Catalonia	
– French	Aquitaine	
– Provence	Alpes		
Cote	d’Azur	
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Mediterranean	Experts	on	Environmental	
and	Climate	Change	-	MedECC	

•  Approx	400	expressions	of	interest	from	
scien1sts	

•  5	Scoping	Workshops	2017-2018	
•  Secretariat	supported	by	Union	for	the	
Mediterranean	

•  Covers	climate	but	also	other	aspects	of	
environmental	change	
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The	MedECC	First	Assessment	Report	–	
outline	

	Summary	for	Policymakers	
1.  Introduc1on	
2.  Drivers	of	the	environmental	impacts	(physical	and	human	drivers)	

	a.	Climate	
	b.	Pollu1on	
	c.	Land/sea	use	and	management	
	d.	Invasive	species	

3.  Challenges	
	a.	Water,	food,	energy	(WG1)	
	b.	Ecosystems	and	ecosystem	services	(WG2)	
	c.	Development,	health	and	human	security	(WG3)	

4.  Managing	future	risks	and	building	resilience	
	a.	Best	prac1ces	and	policies	for	adapta1on,	mi1ga1on	and	sustainable	devel.	
	b.	Knowledge	gaps	and	needs	for	research	and	observa1ons	
	c.	Mediterranean	coopera1on	and	networking	for	building	resilience	
	d.	Training	and	capacity	building	 second	phase	

current	main	focus	

Summary	for	policymakers	to	be	submiXed	for	approval	by	
decision	makers	

stakeholder	dialogue	
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5.	Opportuni=es	for	AR6	

•  Clearly,	new	opportuni1es	arise	from	
improved	climate	and	impacts	modelling	at	
higher	resolu1on	

•  But	we	need	to	address	the	problems	of	
insufficient	monitoring	of	impacted	systems	

•  We	also	need	to	have	beYer	mul1disciplinary	
approaches,	fully	covering	social	and	
economic	impacts	

•  SDGs	can	be	a	helpful	framework	
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5.	Opportuni=es	for	AR6	

•  Encouraging	regional	assessment	bodies	could	
also	be	helpful	(“do-your-own-IPCC”	kit)	

•  The	problem	of	the	actual	use	of	the	growing	
informa1on	remains	
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5.	Opportuni=es	for	AR6	

•  Scale	back	up	from	regional	mul1disciplinary	
assessment	of	risks	to	the	global	picture	


